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Jonathan Ward

From: Mike Davies Planning 
Sent: 23 August 2024 07:07
To: robert.wordsworth
Cc:  

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] FW: Planning Inspectorate APP/L3245/W/23/3332543: Land west of 
Berrington, SY5 6HA

Good Morning Robert 
 
I am writing to inform you that following a review of the Council’s position in light of various changes in 
circumstances since the public inquiry, including the proposed revisions to the NPPF, recent appeal decisions and 
the High Court case, along with financial considerations the Council will no longer continue to defend its position in 
relation to this case 
 
Regards 
 
 
Mike Davies MBA MRICS MRTPI MCIOB IHBC 
Consultant Planner 
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